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Richmond Amateur Radio Club to Host Third Annual 
‘DISCOVER AMATEUR RADIO’ Seminar on November 10, 2018 
at Steveston Community Centre  
 
 
 
Richmond, B.C. (Oct. 4, 2018) – The Richmond Amateur Radio Club (RARC) will be hosting its 
third annual ‘Discover Amateur Radio’ seminar on Sat., Nov. 10, 2018 at the Steveston 
Community Centre on 4111 Moncton St. in Richmond.  
 
The seminar brings together experienced radio Amateurs to share topics of interest with local 
radio operators from the local Amateur radio community, newly licensed hams who want to learn 
more about the hobby, and the interested public who want to discover Amateur radio. The day-
long event from 9 am to 4 pm will involve concurrent sessions using two rooms to accommodate 
a more extensive agenda. Admission remains at $5 (payable at the door) to help cover room 
rental and beverage expenses.   
 
“The seminar provides a unique forum for the local Amateur radio community to come together 
and exchange knowledge and experiences in a face-to-face environment,’ says Urey Chan, 
founder and organizer of the event. “The presentations and discussion panels enable ‘seasoned 
hams’ to interact with those interested in learning more about the hobby, therefore, cultivating a 
stronger foundation for the future of Amateur radio.” 
 
The agenda ranges from ‘how-to’ topics for newly licensed hams, latest technology developments 
in Amateur radio, and current trends in how Amateur radio serves the local community. A draft 
seminar agenda is now on the RARC events Web page with future updates to be posted at:   
 
http://www.richmondarc.ca/radioseminar.html 
 
 

- 30 - 
 
 
About the Richmond Amateur Radio Club – RARC is a registered BC Society to promote the 
interests of Amateur radio, assist in the provision of communication services in the event of an 
emergency, and provide radio communication for public service events as requested. RARC is a 
supporter of Emergency Management BC and City of Richmond Emergency Programs, and an 
affiliated club with Radio Amateurs of Canada. Programs for RARC are partially funded by grants 
from the City of Richmond and Province of British Columbia.  
 
 
Additional information about RARC is located at: www.rarclub.ca 
For more information about ‘Discover Amateur Radio’ contact: info@richmondarc.ca 
 
Urey Chan, VE7URE 
President, and Public Relations  
Richmond Amateur Radio Club 

Club e-mail: info@richmondarc.ca 
Personal e-mail: ve7ure@cwthree.com 
Personal phone: 604-274-7975 

 

 


